
Naturalized Citizens 

Congratulations on your U.S. citizenship! You now have the right to vote, and we’d love 
to help you exercise that.  
 

Election Day this year is November 5, 2024.  Polls are open 6 AM – 7 PM.  

 

Voter Registration 

• You can find out more about registration in the Voter Registration portion of this 
guide. 

 
Early Voting 
 
Early Voting begins on September 20, 2024. The last day for early voting is Saturday, 

November 2, 2024 at 5:00 PM. Early voting will be available on Saturday, October 
26, 2024 and all weekdays starting September 20, 2024. 

 

• You can find out more in the Early Voting portion of this guide. 
 

You may be asked to affirm your citizenship 

If the Department of Elections cross-checks your information with that sent to them by 
the DMV and determines you may not be a citizen, you will be notified by your local 
registrar. You will then have 14 days to respond affirming your citizenship. You can 
contact your local registrar to ask what information they would like you to send to affirm 
this and how to send it.  
 

Election Protection offers resources to answer your questions and help protect your 
vote.  
 

Contact the Election Protection Hotlines: 

English – 866 Our Vote – 866 687-8683 

Spanish - 888-Ve Y Vota - 888-839 8682 

Chinese, Vietnamese, Korean, Bengali, Hindu  and Tagalog – 888 Api Vote – 

888-274-8683 

Arabic – 844 Yalla Us - 844 925-5287 

These hotlines are staffed by nonpartisan attorneys whose only goal is to 

help. You do not have to give your name when calling.  

*You have the right to request a provisional ballot even if being told 

you are not on the rolls. 
 

 

Join the League of Women Voters! 

https://vote.elections.virginia.gov/VoterInformation/PublicContactLookup
https://866ourvote.org/


Many local leagues proudly host registration drives at naturalization ceremonies across 
the country, and we would love it if you joined and helped! 
 

Join your local league 
 

https://my.lwv.org/virginia/local-leagues

